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Request: 
 

1. The number of businesses which breached Natasha’s Law between 1 October 
2021 and 1 October 2022.  
 

2. The penalty for the breach. If the punishment was a fine, please outline the value of 
the fine. 

 
3. The name that the offending business traded under, and its address. 

 
4. A breakdown of the business type (supermarket, convenience store, retailer, 

restaurant, etc).  
 

5. Copies of enforcement letters sent to businesses breaching Natasha’s Law 
  
Ideally, I would like these figures broken down month-on-month. 
 
 
Response: 
 

1. Between the 1st October 2021 and 1st October 2022 there were no breaches 
identified that required formal action as set out by the Food Standards Agency 
(FSA). 

 
2. Not applicable 

 

3. Not applicable 
 

4. Not applicable 
 

5. Not applicable 


